
Staff Dietitian Job Listing - Bozeman, MT

Established in 2013, the Eating Disorder Center of Montana (EDCMT) offers outpatient, intensive
outpatient (IOP) and partial hospitalization program (PHP/day treatment) levels of care.

EDCMT is seeking a full-time registered dietitian to work in our PHP and IOP. The RD will develop menu
cycles, assist with food inventory and orders, offer support at meals and snacks and provide medical
nutrition therapy and nutrition psycho-education groups to patients.

Our multidisciplinary team includes a psychiatrist, psychotherapists, a music therapist, registered
dietitians, a nurse practitioner, registered nurses, a house chef, and yoga-trained milieu therapists—all
of whom support EDCMT’s mission to light the way out of eating disorders, freeing patients to live
wholeheartedly. We treat all genders, ages 16 and older, in support of our vision of creating a future
where every patient can live out loud, having overcome their eating disorder through wide-open access
to compassionate, expert patient care. Our IOP and PHP programs have up to eight patients in each so
that each person receives individualized treatment.

The position is available to a mature-minded, self-motivated professional who sincerely enjoys
working with patients with mental health issues and remains collected in pressured situations. The
candidate would share our vision, passion and energy for helping patients recover from eating
disorders. Ongoing training and supervision is provided.

The RD would be in possession of a Montana license in good standing, with preferably two years of
experience in treating eating disorders as an RD; however, training will be considered for the right
candidate. Strong consideration for the individual who is interested in pursuing the CEDRD
(CertifiedEating Disorder Registered Dietitian) designation. Possesses working knowledge of meal plan
(ADA) exchange system, food inventory and menu cycles. Flexibility for some evenings and occasional
weekends. If you are interested in working in a program where your ideas are valued, your contribution
to program development is welcome, and you would like to make a lasting difference in the recovery of
our eating disorder patients, please contact us.

This position is salaried with a pay range of $60,000-$70,000. EDCMT is proud to offer a 32-hour work
week for all full-time clinicians. Salaried employment benefits include a retirement plan, a
flexible/unlimited time PTO policy, professional development stipend, cell phone reimbursement as
well as medical, dental, and vision benefits. EDCMT will assist with relocation fees.

Please submit a full resume and cover letter with expressed interest to info@edcmt.com

We look forward to hearing from you!

https://edcmt.com/

